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267 AN /Cf 10 .AMFID 1HE ANNUAL 
REVI FW OF FEF.S I.AW 

Rep. Rolde MAJ-<:N'IP 
MIN-OIP 
HSE-.A£XPI' CNIP 
S:EN-.A£XPI' CNIP 

SUVMARY: During the llOth Legislature, legislation was passed which 
required that the annual review of fees paid by the Department of 
Human Services to providers of health care to needy persons should be 
done in consultation with those providers, should take various 
factors into account, and should be CCfll)leted so that it could be 
used as part of the annual budget process. 
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This bill added new language to stipulate that the Department 
should review the findings with the providers, and allow than an 
opportunity to cannent on the findings. The Department considered 
that the additional requirE!Ilents would be costly and time-consuming; 
providers felt they were necessary. 

A majority of the CCfrmittee agreed not to pass the bill, but 
indicated they would be monitoring the review process this year and 
might submit further legislation if necessary. 

AN ACT 10 AMEN) THE MID ICAID 
<X>PAYMENT I.AW 

Rep. Rolde LV/VO 
HSE-ACCPf LV /ID 
SEN-ACCPf LV/W 

SUVMARY: The bill would have insured that a pharmacy dispensing drugs to 
Medicaid recipients would receive the full value of the dispensing 
fee fran the Department of Human Services. At present, the pharmacy 
receives a dispensing fee fran the Department, plus a 50-cent co­
payment fran the Medicaid recipient. Under recent Federal changes, 
many more people would have been exE!Jl)t fran the co-payment, and so 
the pharmacy would be receiving less than the full dispensing fee. 
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The c.annittee agreed to a Leave to Withdraw report after it was 
discovered that there probably would not be Federal coverage of these 
costs, and that the state might also be in non-cCfll)liance with 
Federal law. 

AN ACf 10 AMEN) 1HE LAW Pro­
HIBITIID SM]{IN} AT PlBLIC 
MEET I IDS 

Rep. Dexter OIP-ID 
ID 1455 

SUVMARY: The bill added juries to the list of public proceedings at which 
smoking is prohibited. 

Concerns about the bill CEllle fran 2 directions: persons who were 
concerned about the regulation of smoking in jury roans, since it 
would be disruptive to the process to allow smoking breaks, unfair to 
smoking jurors, and possibily result in non-peer juries, and fran 
those who objected to including this prohibition within the category 
of "public proceedings." 
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